Gatekeeping news

Gatekeeping is Ealing Council's weekly newsletter for schools.

The newsletter is distributed on Wednesday during term-time.

The news items are published in the EGfL <u>news section</u> and the newsletters are collated in the Gatekeeping issues section.

- 1. Early years
- 2. High schools
- 3. Primary schools
- 4. Special schools
- 5. LA officers

Stay informed and subscribe

You can subscribe to any of the mailing lists.

This is our privacy policy.

These are the links to the forms:

- Early years subscription form for Gatekeeping weekly newsletter
- High schools subscription form for Gatekeeping weekly newsletter
- · Primary schools subscription form for Gatekeeping weekly newsletter
- Special schools subscription form for Gatekeeping weekly newsletter

SEN in the classroom

To receive the SEN bulletin, just select the SEN bulletin box from the relevant subscription form above.

Submitting items

You can submit your items by following the Gatekeeping news editor guide below.

Read and adhere to the liability and responsibilities of the gatekeeping author before submitting items.

Refer to the house style guidelines summary and clear English guide to ensure your item complies with Ealing house style and can be understood by the reader the first time it is read.

Items will be published only once in gatekeeping (no repeats) and those items with a deadline date will automatically be included under forthcoming deadlines in the newsletter.

See gatekeeping timelines calendar for deadline and distribution dates (term-time only).



Related content

<u>Liability and responsibility</u>
<u>Use Gatekeeping to communicate information with schools SEN bulletin</u>

Related services

Ealing Grid for Learning website 2025/26

Contact:

• Ealing Grid for Learning: egflwebteam@ealing.gov.uk

Was this page useful?

- Yes
- Neutral
- No

Last updated: 07 May 2025